Free School Meal vouchers for eligible children over Christmas holiday 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to inform parents that those children who are entitled to free school meals will be issued with electronic vouchers via email in the same way as before, starting today 16 December 2020.
 
Whilst we cannot guarantee an exact date, we expect the vouchers to arrive in your inbox within the next 7 days.  Please check your email regularly.  
 
If you do not receive anything by 23 December 2020 please email us at fsm@unity.lancs.sch.uk stating your child’s full name, their date of birth and current address.

